The WHA Administrative Office will be closed to all non-employees until further notice.

Any paperwork, applications, payments, or physical documents can be dropped through the mail slot 24/7.

All communication will be held via phone and email 518-273-4717

Kylea Spain	kspain@watervliethousing.org	ext 201
Rachel Meyer	rmeyer@watervliethousing.org	ext 202
Mary Clinton	mclinton@watervliethousing.org	ext 203
Daria Leibach	dleibach@watervliethousing.org	ext 204
Mike VanPatten	mvanpatten@watervliethousing.org	ext 205
Matthew Ethier	methier@watervliethousing.org	

All meetings and appointments with WHA staff have been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later date.

The emergency line is still available after hours for maintenance emergencies 518-273-6085